From: Seemi Choudry 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 3:44 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: INVITATION: Brookings and NYC event on cities and the Global Compact on Migration

Hi Steve, 

I am confirming that I have returned after attending yesterday’s meeting in New York City hosted by the Brookings Institute. I attended this meeting in my official capacity as the Director of the Office of New Americans for the City of Chicago. 

Best, 

Seemi

